
HARVEST ASSEMBLY 

Thank you very much to all 

of  our wonderful parents 

who contributed to our               

harvest collection this year. 

Anna Marie Maguire has 

already safely delivered what 

we collected to our local food 

bank.   In this way, we know 

we are helping our closest 

neighbours at times when 

they find themselves in 

need.  We were so proud of 

the children in year 5 who 

delivered an assembly today 

around the topic of harvest.  

They sang beautifully and 

were all confident in their 

delivery.  Well done, year 5, 

and thank you again.  

FAN THE FLAME 

While the year 5 were                  

teaching us all about the 

harvest, our Year 6 were at 

Holy family Church along 

with the other year 6 pupils 

from every Catholic school 

across the city.   They were 

thinking of, praying to and 

singing about the Holy spirit.  

As always, they represented 

our school fantastically well.  

Their behaviour was              

impeccable and we could not 

be more proud of them.  

 

Newsletter: Friday 18th October 2019 

L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

DATES FOR   

DIARY 

28.10.19 

Children return to 

school 

30.10.19 

Year 4 Trip to 

Lunt Fort 

31.10.19 

Year 4 class 

mass 

Halloween Disco 

01.11.19 

Whole school 

mass—Holy day 

of obligation.  

Feast of All 

Saints, led by 

year 5.                   

Everybody                  

welcome. (St 

Anne’s church at 

9.15) 

04.11.19 

Reception Class 

Vision Screening 

11.11.19 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Over the past few weeks, children 

have been writing manifestos, 

giving speeches and generally 

sharing with the children why they 

should be elected as school    

councillors in their classes.               

Voting has taken place this week 

and the results of the election are 

in.  Thank you to all of the       

children who put themselves    

forward, we were so impressed 

with the effort that they put in to 

their campaigns.  Mrs Wear is 

really looking forward to working 

with the new school councillors for 

this year and we look forward to 

seeing how they help our school 

to continually move forward. 

Those chosen for this year are: 

Year 2:  Kevin and Chey 

Year 3: Jayden and Rebecca 

Year 4: Michelle and Guy 

Year 5: Joshua, Praise and Eliana 

Year 6: JP, Gloria, Terry, Kaylen       

and John 

DISCO 

We still have lots of tickets left for 

the disco on 31st October. It will 

be quite a sad and sorry little   

disco if we only have 20 children 

there so please do encourage 

your children to attend.  They 

have a fantastic time and are fed 

for the evening too—it essentially 

means you get an evening off 

from cooking and cleaning!!  Let 

Mrs Gough know if you are     

interested and she will gladly 

send you a ticket. Fancy dress is 

completely optional but it would 

make it such fun if all the children 

were to dress up.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please can we politely   

remind you that when the 

children come back after 

half term they should all be 

wearing their winter               

uniform.  This means polo 

shirts need to be put away, 

along with summer                 

dresses.  The weather is 

far too cold for the children 

to be wearing the light 

dresses and we want to 

protect them from the              

elements as much as               

possible.  Also, another 

polite reminder that                  

children should all be     

wearing school shoes, not 

trainers.  I know I have said 

it before, but it is good 

training for them for when 

they get to secondary 

school.  Trainers are not 

tolerated in secondary 

school so they might as 

well learn that lesson now. 

When the children are all in 

their uniform together they 

look amazing.  I was so 

proud of the year 6 today 

who all looked incredibly 

smart in their uniforms.  We 

had to lend a couple of 

jumpers and one tie, but 

once we had sorted that 

they all looked amazing.  

The tie is such an         

Important part of our      

uniform—it is what sets us 

apart from hundreds of 

schools across the country 

who wear a navy jumper 

with grey trousers or skirts.  

Please encourage your 

children to wear it with 

pride every single day.  

Many thanks.  Have a great 

half term with your                       

wonderful children.    



 

“Pride is concerned with WHO is right.  Humility is concerned with WHAT is right.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Whole class for a great term so far! 

Year 2 Zane Olasunkanmi 

Year 3 Graycie-Nacole Macy 

Year 4 Michelle Lucas 

Year 5 Jeremiasz Alicia 

Year 6 Tamika Molly 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday this week:  

Precious, Nhyira, Jess, Grace, Kaiden 

Class % Target met 

R 95.6 NO 

YEAR 1 96.7 NO 

YEAR 2 96.0 NO 

YEAR 3 97.2 WINNERS 

YEAR 4 97.1 YES 

YEAR 5 93.3 NO 

YEAR 6 94.0 NO 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1 28 13 66 4 

2 7 1 74 39 

3 18 3 14 34 

4 8 5 21 30 

5 19 36 67 4 

6 5 17 62 2 
















